
13 September 1994

0

Those listed

KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT - COAL YARD RAINFALL RUNOFF STUDY

A meeting has been scheduled for 900 a.m. on Thursday
September 15 1994 in Conference Room BR 6A 01 South Laurel
River Room to discuss the recently prepared cost estimate
for the subject project. We will be discussing ways to
possibly reduce project costs.

If you cannot attend or have any questions please call me at
751-4446.
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